
Tyler Little
I as a spell response Tech in the state of Alaska I see and work on the North slope and the
difference between the slope in the cooking light is clearly different and I feel that The cook inlet
should be just like the North slope they are very strict on every little drop and spills there has to be
a certified spill Tech or an organization to clean up those spells and they have to be trained in spill
response and I feel that the companies that are there aren't adequate in the cooking line


